
 

 

 

 

 

Central Rivers Confirmation of Finals Venues for 2024 

The Central Rivers Football & Netball Leagues are pleased to announce the confirmed venues for the 
2024 Finals Series for both Football and Netball within The Central Murray Football Netball League 
(CMFNL) and the Golden Rivers Football Netball League (GRFNL). 

 

Golden Rivers FNL Finals Venues: 

• Second Semi Final: Saturday, 24 August, at Wandella Recreation Reserve 

• First Semi Final: Sunday, 25 August, at Murrabit Recreation Reserve 

• Preliminary Final: Saturday, 31 August, at Ultima Recreation Reserve 

• Grand Final: Saturday, 7 September, at Hay Park 

 

Central Murray FNL Finals Venues: 

• Qualifying Final: Saturday, 31 August, at Lake Boga Recreation Reserve 

• Elimination Final: Sunday, 1 September, at Greenham Park, Balranald 

• Second Semi Final: Saturday, 7 September, at Woorinen Recreation Reserve 

• First Semi Final: Sunday, 8 September, at Cohuna Recreation Reserve 

• Preliminary Final: Saturday, 14 September, at Nyah Recreation Reserve 

• Grand Final: Saturday, 21 September, at Swan Hill Recreation Reserve 

The process for selecting these venues was carried out in accordance with our finals rotation policy, 
available on our website. These policies allow clubs to express their interest in hosting finals, taking into 
account several factors including but not limited to, previous finals hosted, the location of other finals 
on the same weekend, and the rotation position for the following year. The Board carefully reviews all 
preferences to ensure a fair and equitable distribution of finals hosting opportunities. 

The Central Rivers Board are committed to providing our clubs with the opportunity to showcase their 
facilities and the dedication of their volunteers. Hosting finals is an important aspect of our leagues, 
promoting community engagement and providing an exciting atmosphere for all participants and 
supporters. 

We extend our gratitude to all the clubs that have committed to hosting finals. Your efforts are crucial to 
the success of our finals’ series and the continued growth of Football and Netball in our region. 

For more information on the finals schedule and venues, please keep an eye on our socials.  


